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September 22, 2016 
 
Sent Via E-Mail 
 
ADVICE NO. 16-P23 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
ATTN: Melissa Paschal 
Email: psc@utah.gov 
 
Dear Ms. Paschal, 
 
Enclosed are revisions to the AT&T Corp. (“AT&T”) Residential Local Exchange Services 
price list.  This filing adds language to discontinue business local calling card services after 
October 1, 2016.  The following price list page is attached: 
    

      Section                      Page                               Release 
                        1               1                                       4 
                                                    
The requested date of filing is September 22, 2016 with an effective date of October 1, 2016.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at (775) 333-3991. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Janice L. Ono 
 
Enclosure 

mailto:psc@utah.gov

